
From: registrar
To: Susi Ahlborn
Cc: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: Letter of Comment Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion #EB-2019-0159
Date: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 11:50:09 AM

From: Mary Matthews  
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 1:33 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion #EB-2019-0159
 
 
Please consider any and all threats to the environment and the effects of expansion and delivery of
fossil fuels in contributing to climate change. Now is the time to offer energy alternatives to all
Ontario residents and not support the fossil fuel industry for short term gain.
 
Mary Matthews

Ontario Resident
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca
mailto:Susi.Ahlborn@oeb.ca
mailto:Batul.Rahimtoola@oeb.ca
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986



